Hindustan Motors has
announced that it will soon
launch the Ambassador with
a BS IV compliant engine. This
move will enable the company
to offer the car in 17 metro
markets as the government
has banned the sale of BS I1I
compliant cars here.
According to the
manufacturer, the BS IV
Ambassador will come with
an uprated 1.5-litre diesel

Hindustan Motors to launch
BS IV Ambassador in August

engine that will produce more
torque but fuel efficiency
similar to the current BS III
car. The Ambassador has
been certified as a BS IV
emissions compliant vehicle
by the Automotive Research
Association of India.
Hindustan Motors recently
showcased the upgraded car to
Kolkata’s taxi associations and
had invited them to test drive it
on HM’s track.
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